From: Norborg, Christopher 
Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 5:05 PM
To: Superfine, Richard
Subject: RE: Revisiting Illinois Pensions 2.10.14

Rich,

Today, I attended a luncheon seminar on the Illinois pension crisis presented by the City Club at Maggiano’s. I went as a guest of our outside pension counsel, David Johnson  of the Franczek Radelet firm. The presenters were Illinois Senators Biss and Murphy, Lawrence Msall of the Civic Federation, and Amanda Vinicky of Illinois Public Radio. They provided great insight on the current state of the crisis and the legislature’s plan to attack it. This issue is key to the City, and plays a central part in my role as the Law Department’s Director of State Legislation.

Please let me know if you need any more information. Thanks!

Chris

_________________________
 

Chris Norborg

Director of State Legislation

Legal Counsel Division

City of Chicago Department of Law
